
INVITATION FOR COMMENTS/PROPOSALS ON THE STANDARD BIDDING 
DOCUMENTS 

 
Pursuant to S. 17(2) of the Procurement Act, Cap. 73:05, the Public Procurement Commission 
(PPC) (‘the commission’) is responsible for “determining the form of documents for 
procurement.” 
 
Accordingly, the PPC invites you to provide comments and proposals that will enable the 
improvement of the standard bidding documents.  
 
Your comments/proposals are appreciated, and the commission looks forward to receiving such 
comments/proposals no later than December 18, 2023.  
 
Please direct your responses to the Operations Department at email: operations@ppc.org.gy 
with the subject line "Standard Bidding Documents Feedback."  
 
 
Issued this 29th day of November 2023. 
 

 


